
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

As you may be aware, Avian Influenza has been detected at two commercial poultry properties in the 

Hawkesbury area of Sydney. The impacted properties are under quarantine and NSW DPI is working closely 

with those properties using well-established national response arrangements. 

 

Importantly the HPAI H7N8 strain detected in NSW is not the same as the H5N1 strain that is causing concern 

globally and is not connected to the Victorian outbreak. HPAI has been eradicated from NSW three times 

before, the most recent being in Young in 2013. 

 

Consumers can be assured that the Australian chicken meat industry is taking every precaution and 

discernible impact is expected on chicken meat supplies.  

 

The Cordina Group operate under strict bio-security protocols and we do not have any farms within the 

affected area.  

 

Further information is available at the following NSW Government website: 

https://www.dpi.nsw.gov.au/animals-and-livestock/poultry-and-birds/health-disease/avian-influenza 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

 

Kind Regards, 

The Cordina Group 
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